
Wells Recreation Ground Trust Management Group 

 

Wells City Council took over ownership of the Bishop’s Barn and Recreation Ground last summer.  

Since then a management has been set up with members of the public and 4 Councillors on the 

group. (Cllrs Agabani, Powell, Butt-Philip and Powell) 

 

The Open Spaces team have been busy keeping the Recreation ground tidy.  The Management group 

is hoping to host an open day in April/May for a public consultation and once the necessary health 

and safety checks have been put in place it hopes to open the Barn for public use. 

 

The management group has been hosting regular public meetings in the town hall and hopes 

eventually to form a ‘Friends of’ group, so as to attract grants and get public involvement. 

 

Cllr Powell 28-02-2023 


